THE VIRGINIA JOURNAL OF EDUCATION

J. W. EVERETT, EDITOR

RICHMOND, VA., June 14, 1918.

Dear Dr. Burruss:

Journal on July 1, and I feel that I cannot take the step without sending you a word of cordial appreciation for your generous patronage during the past five years. It has materially aided the Journal financially and in many other ways, and I feel that much of the credit for any success that the paper may have achieved is due in large measure to just such cordial help as you have rendered.

Wishing you much success and prosperity for the future, I remain,

Very truly yours,

Low W. Twanest.

JWE/FBW

Dr. Julian A. Burruss,

Harrisonburg, Va.